
 

 

          Date: 8 Sep 2022 

 

Dear KJS families, 

You may have noticed that your child has come home with a new red folder in their school bag. These were 
ordered by our Chinese team and they will be used to keep all of the Chinese learning that needs to be taken out 
of the classroom.  

In an effort to be sustainable, we will not be replacing these folders each year and the children will be expected to 
use them throughout their entire time at KJS.  

We are currently working with the PTA to look at ordering additional ones in the event that some get lost or 
broken. Please note that the replacement for these will not be covered by the school.  

  

Thank you, 

The KJS Chinese Team 

 

 

 

 


